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2 December 1999 

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, 

Small Business and Education References Committee

S1.61

Parliament House 

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Sir

INQUIRY SUBMISSION 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission to the Senate “Inquiry into the Quality of Vocational Education and Training in Australia”, which is enclosed for your consideration.

The Torrens Valley Institute Council eagerly awaits the outcomes of this important inquiry and its impact on the future of vocational education and training in Australia.

We would be more than happy to provide further information to the Committee as required.

In the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Grant Norris

PRESIDENT

TORRENS VALLEY INSTITUTE COUNCIL
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